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The Idaho Perinatal Quality Collaborative works to improve 

the quality of maternal health outcomes for all Idahoans. 

We promote evidence-based best practices in perinatal and 

neonatal care, work to increase access, and improve the 

overall health and well-being of families. Together, we can 

achieve our goal of providing respectful, compassionate, 

and effective care to all who need it. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

August is National Breastfeeding Month 
 



This year’s theme, Forward Together, 

celebrates the communities and advocates 

working together to improve access to 

human milk. In Idaho, Breastfeeding Week 

(August 1-7) aligns with World Breastfeeding 

Week's theme; Prioritize Breastfeeding – 

Create Sustainable Support Systems – which 

will focus on environment and climate 

change, and how breastfeeding reduces the 

climate impact caused by artificial feeding. 

For more breastfeeding related resources 

and other printables to celebrate this month, 

click here. 
 

 
 

 

  

 

Congratulations to Debbie Ketchum, AWHONN Board 

President-Elect! 
 

 

 
 

Please join us in celebrating IDPQC Governing Board member Debbie Ketchum, DNO, 

MAOM, RN, NEA-BC, RNC-MNN, C-EFM on her recent election asAssociation of Women’s 

Health, Obstetric and Neonatal Nurses (AWHONN) Board President for 2026-2027. With 

nearly three decades in maternal and child nursing and nursing leadership, Debbie brings 

a deep expertise and passion for advancing perinatal health, education, research, 

advocacy, and empowering care teams through relationships to the role. 

CongratulationsDebbie! 
  

https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y2FDylgz9iwT1i5tFbf5ifHgTCyRu5zXeHKQmTHIfSCZH41IUcvsu5olWqsKfuxrLjPD8L-rjuoC2tLUq8FSAEmQDEGwxvPXf4sjTCJv6DgmEldJI51R25KMm12ibRUg0T_LzKE5ooDxdLvbnnat62Xbhhv6VeGX4u2jIUzymlGbEK97gZN-xp8YNmMLo4-riRJYarq2RVkbvKKL32A1FaorW79tf9y-fZIwFz8VUiA1TQSvUYN_dsOr0nDQGHWKQmmlp-bLDdj-qooS7qyhJap5UbynmapJ3GdHzjo8qtccnHL-9xqajL91hbSXTC-Qzm&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y27UNdRze5e1U2U8Wnw5kGHNJtiCXZUM2tpIfEs45SZ6CPdNbMfo_HVSukocgebLgiuEhh4SnMukba-ex735dIJ-qBe5RvrGF8LnAix3jyfMI=&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==


“I’m exceptionally honored to be elected President-Elect of AWHONN and to be on the 

governing board of IDPQC, actively engaged in improving outcomes and supporting our 

incredible clinical, nursing, and advocacy teams. It’s an extraordinary time to lead and an 

even more important time to listen, unite, and act. I believe AWHONN and IDPQC can be 

a force for systemic change and a refuge for clinicians at the heart of it.” 

  

 

Perinatal Health Care Professional Survey 

 

 
 



IDPQC has partnered with the University of Idaho to collect data that will guide future PQC 

initiatives and activities. Our first such effort is a survey of perinatal health care professionals 

who provide ongoing care to patients throughout pregnancy and/or postpartum.  
 
The survey explores the context of providing maternity care across the state in order to:  

1. Identify factors that support and impede the provision of high-quality care 

2. Inform the development of educational and policy interventions.  

 
If you fit the criteria, we would be so grateful for you taking ~10 minutes to complete the 

survey. In appreciation of your time, we're offering a $20 gift card incentive.  
 
Complete the survey here. 
 
For those who work solely in an inpatient (i.e., L&D) or single encounter setting: we will be 

surveying you soon! But in the meantime, we would welcome your help reaching out to 

colleagues who provide ongoing maternity care across pregnancy > postpartum. IDPQC 

member Dr. Sarah Deming (sdeming@uidaho.edu) is leading the data collection effort and 

would happily email or snail mail fliers to hang in breakrooms or share via professional 

organizations (although please not on social media, to protect against bot responses). We 

thank you in advance for your support of this important research endeavor! 
 

  

 

Idaho Breastfeeding Coalition Network of Support Survey 
 

The Idaho Breastfeeding Coalition (IBC) seeks feedback from professionals or supporters 

who provide care to mothers and infants in Idaho through employment or volunteer 

work. The IBC is conducting a statewide needs assessment to learn about breastfeeding 

support in Idaho. Your anonymous participation in this 4-5 minute survey is greatly 

appreciated. Information gathered will potentially guide efforts in enhancing support 

statewide through development of the IBC goals, programming and advocacy to help 

families access the support they need. This project has been reviewed and approved by 

the Idaho State University Institutional Review Board (IRB). 
 
To go to the survey, click here or scan the QR code below. 

https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yi2UZ87vq2DC4_y9sTKug1S-bCWgJSNffT5dI3mgyYeTo6zeTShOkUhWSLf_VN40gp_4gDLOtFe1KY11cLEamijNZHHk-goKcBVWERn850Iqx_fZ5OsCWqKWIQvkmoybMTPqexgMK8htbXZOi0cYjDpw9DQI-J_Q00G_2v1KFKsK6IWUlXb92CQisid9FWBMfYRVGFiJGy3PyJCbcOXR3pk=&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
mailto:sdeming@uidaho.edu
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3YmpANB_D-O4BhUqxJDsEUre_swWpHO9fRBkHC_VIOSkf2cnIFupQ3qsJEwtcL4TsERtIOj36BdPEFdZirIZBV3bdusgDMY_dTUOy3VtE1zQsDKiSg8649u4biebFvsIAJMZxLoflMUF9ZyJul9Neel-sPal99JJWb3rK9gmE9VwGAnXhp6zIJVbGNZeCpnBbqKeqkzlXr_DH&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==


 
 

 

  

 

Hypertension Initiative Kickoff in October 
 

 

 
 



The IDPQC is excited to kick off the Severe Hypertension Statewide Quality Improvement 

Initiative! Initiative activities will kick off in October 2025 and run through October 2026. 

Meeting details are outlined below.  
 
IDPQC Quarterly Targeted Webinars - Open Access 
The Idaho Perinatal Quality Collaborative (IDPQC) is pleased to present a series of open 

access learning opportunities as part of its implementation of the Severe Hypertension 

in Pregnancy patient safety bundle. These webinars will be open to anyone who would 

like to attend and are intended to support collaboration and improved outcomes in 

various care settings. Note: These webinars will take the place of monthly initiative 

meetings for enrolled hospitals. 
 
Register for each session by clicking the titles below:  

• Dec. 3, 2025 - Collaborating with First Responders [comaginehealth.zoom.us] 

• March 4, 2026 - Considerations for Rural Settings [comaginehealth.zoom.us] 

• June 3, 2026 - Perinatal Care for Emergency Department Teams 

[comaginehealth.zoom.us] 

• Sept. 2, 2026 - Hypertension Management for Direct-Entry and Community-

Based Midwives [comaginehealth.zoom.us] 

 
IDPQC Activities for Enrolled Hospitals  
The following information has been shared with enrolled hospitals, but if you are 

affiliated with a hospital that has enrolled in the initiative and have not seen it yet, 

please contact Phillip Wetmore (pwetmore@comagine.org), who will connect you with 

your hospitals day-to-day leader and share the materials.  
 
Updating Hospital Contacts 
If you are the day-to-day leader at an enrolled hospital, please take a moment to submit 

a team form as soon as possible so that we can confirm that everyone in your team is 

included in initiative materials. The link to this form was recently sent out, but please 

reach out to Phillip Wetmore if you are unable to locate it.  
  
IDPQC Severe Hypertension Monthly Meetings 
This series is intended for members of hospitals that are enrolled in the initiative and will 

have a variety of topics and focus areas throughout the initiative. These meetings will 

kick off in October, and occur on the first Wednesday of each month from 12 -1 p.m. 

MT. 
Note: Registration is required for these meetings, so please make sure to register and 

add them to your calendars! 

https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y2BYGxke4GcRMnnmc5Z1-MlBAVedtuaFS5ZGecng4CTrv8Kgk1Xu3gdpln71ID_Jz3tRWKg1NlKPIbKOwShbP9RSYAzNEocutjHX5h6ihDzGfryhWzTAGlaTabbsbzbVKY9zmiTmgBcxXs5sRlgSsRvW286FFyUkSW6mdoU84Z28e_hWxk0lEBfQ==&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y2gbvH0s5o_BBe8XWSnj8kklvy2Y031k17tW_Agnx6wA2xOwoF6DdpF6HVGfb6puqtCltaWdElLgZLMJIXr7dcMDcpmI254kNqU1QO2enQj90J_Euev4MHPHxjCajVDjUytTROwMUz-vE-CIttV-Ewy_0ioSL4etJ5xLPeuIm7mTx0SeK_kGT1FQ==&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y2ciJm4SBy6vd3fED1tn6CKW22FM_Ie6ed2xw-NkE8FUAAseFyDn8o4z8VXXIAoWSBnGil8PNO4MhOte1a5vbS-lSi2gcBc3eLhytAHRLe1gaMVkM8UUU4tvHtbTKp61EaKt_rphBYEFkRyx3ZChQ_ZqDTXHvvB2LcDbWOPEYnkvnpTf__ib1oHg==&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y2ciJm4SBy6vd3fED1tn6CKW22FM_Ie6ed2xw-NkE8FUAAseFyDn8o4z8VXXIAoWSBnGil8PNO4MhOte1a5vbS-lSi2gcBc3eLhytAHRLe1gaMVkM8UUU4tvHtbTKp61EaKt_rphBYEFkRyx3ZChQ_ZqDTXHvvB2LcDbWOPEYnkvnpTf__ib1oHg==&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y2zTMQFOjos-UbHuuS_qGQfYGAiNzej_8jkpGRG7QujKpGbxnVVs_mI5QcX93zMl7eVashFIE54T3hzkxgNt2qsi2AbBsaXW47n-UAbca5g7ugWJI1C5GFgnRIOcPee0Ow44uHFIzDi57a20FMrGBE2HLf9WQoHjfUeGGiIhidDWpJJBthOACUUw==&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w32dL1NIG0jJSKe5WA64AC4tBDkWEOsKBCTji_Qok5ib0OaBJuV3Yv_XCz9UZ1y2zTMQFOjos-UbHuuS_qGQfYGAiNzej_8jkpGRG7QujKpGbxnVVs_mI5QcX93zMl7eVashFIE54T3hzkxgNt2qsi2AbBsaXW47n-UAbca5g7ugWJI1C5GFgnRIOcPee0Ow44uHFIzDi57a20FMrGBE2HLf9WQoHjfUeGGiIhidDWpJJBthOACUUw==&c=2iYPnZ-3wXDYVudG1TqxjdLHK0slbL9Zg-ljrAXCvXF3WtdOSGujXA==&ch=jKaV27fjapniep1-E5A1m86JPCiFqDuFRB5uUaqWAYydO7Ay9PhyFA==
mailto:pwetmore@comagine.org


 
IDPQC Technical Assistance Office Hours  
These optional drop-in technical assistance office hours will be held on the third 

Wednesday of each month from 12 - 1 p.m. MT and will provide an opportunity to 

receive targeted guidance about the IDPQC Hypertension data collection or uploading 

process, or the initiative in general. Hospital team members will be invited to the 

meeting directly, but please reach out to Phillip Wetmore if you would like to join and 

don't have the meeting.  
Note: These meetings are currently running, and will be offered in both August and 

September ahead of the kickoff meeting. If you have any questions about data before 

then, this is a great place to drop in a ask any questions you have.   
 

 


